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03 March 2017 
 

PTA Family Games Afternoon 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
After school on Tuesday 21st March, the PTA will be hosting a free family games afternoon.  A 
demonstration team from Esdevium Games will be on hand to showcase a few of their games 
(some of which they have already kindly donated to the school) aimed specifically at children and 
families, with learning benefits in many of them! 
 
The event will run from 3:15 p.m. until 5.30 p.m. in two of the classrooms – please could you 
indicate on the slip below when you are likely to be attending and how many people there will 
be.  As this is a family event everyone is welcome but children must be accompanied by an adult. 
There is no cost involved and the PTA will also be putting on light refreshments. 
 
In an age where electronic entertainment of some description features heavily, this is a fantastic 
opportunity to discover modern games which both adults and children can enjoy together. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please fill out the slip below and return it to the school letterbox or shortly-to-appear new PTA 
letterbox by the end of Friday 17th March. Paper copies of the slip will be available in the 
dispenser outside the school office. 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
We are planning to attend the PTA Games Afternoon on the 21st March:- (tick one box) 
 
 From 3:15pm, straight after school 
 After 4:00pm 
 After 5:00pm 
 
There will be _____ adult(s) and _____ child(ren) 
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